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          November 12th 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you found the parent consultation appointment useful this week. If you feel you need longer 

to discuss issues with your child’s teacher, please don’t hesitate to contact them.  

Earlier in the week, our Year 5 and 6 pupils created a film of their Remembrance Service. The link was 

sent out via Seesaw yesterday so if you have not had an opportunity to watch it yet, please check on 

Seesaw ‘Announcements’. Our gratitude goes to Mr Johnston for editing the clips and putting the 

film together. 

COVID 

I am pleased to let you know that there have been no more COVID cases so far this week, which 

means next week we will be able to return to whole school events and assemblies. Thank you for 

remaining vigilant and following our guidelines. You play a big part in helping us to manage the 

spread of the virus. We are truly grateful for your ongoing support. 

Next Week 

Anti-bullying week begins on Monday. The children should wear odd socks to school on Monday and 

on Friday, the children can wear their own clothes for a donation for Children in Need. 

Coats 

Please ensure your child brings a coat to school every day. We had several children without coats 

during a rainy playtime on Tuesday.  

HAF Programme 

The Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) programme will be running again for the next academic year. 

This programme provides holiday club places for children eligible for benefits-related free school 

meals. More information is available on their website: 

https://www.theeducationpeople.org/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-kent/haf-programme-

partners-and-potential-programme-partners/ 

Have a good weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins 
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